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Borchert,Marta

From: support@utah.gov
Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2023 11:53 AM
To: Borchert,Marta
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Notice for Weber County Planning Division

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Weber County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the sender 
and are expecting the link or attachment. Think Before You Click! 

 

Utah Public Notice 

Weber County Planning Division 

Notice of Public Hearing -Western Weber Planning Commission 

Notice Date & Time: 1/9/24 5:00 PM  

Description/Agenda: 

 
        The Western Weber County Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on January 9th, 2024 at 5:00 pm in the 
County Commission Chambers, 2380 Washington Blvd, Ogden, Utah, 84401 for consideration on a request to rezone a 
76-acre property from A-2 to R1-15. The development is known as Longhorn Estates, located at approximately 7500 
West 640 South, Ogden, Utah, 84401. For more information about the proposal and the zone code, please call Felix 
Lleverino at 801-399-8767 or flleverino@co.weber.ut.us. 
      

Notice of Special Accommodations: 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL ACCOMMODATION DURING PUBLIC MEETINGS In compliance with the 
Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations (including auxiliary 
communicative aids and services) during this meeting should notify county offices at 801-399-8794. 
Accomodations include: Elevator Ground Floor Meeting Room Digital Meeting Recording System  

Notice of Electronic or telephone participation: 

N/A  

Other information: 

Location: 

2380 Washington Blvd. , Ogden, 84401  

Contact information: 
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Marta Borchert , mborchert@webercountyutah.gov, (801)399-8761  

To stop receiving email notifications for this public body, please click this link: 

Unsubscribe  


